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Dear Minister

This is a clear over reach of powers. They will not actually be effective as persons who are
really into security would assemble their own devices from component pieces and bypass
any measure from a manufacturer to request information on a device.

We can already see this happening with drones. Retail drones today have 'GPS' locks on
them which prevent them from flying near airfields. It is very effective.

However, hobby drone enthusiasts are assembling drones from component parts which
bypass all the GPS locks.

This will happen with phones and devices.
Chris

Chris Crown



